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Hon. Chairperson Marsh and honorable Committee members:  

 

Please support the Clean Technology Leadership bill (HB 4112) and the -3 

amendment.  

 

It makes sense for Oregon to secure up to $768 million in federal Inflation Reduction 

Act investments.  We can support jobs and grow our clean energy economy in the 

state by passing this bill.  Heat pumps, solar panels and electric vehicles are and will 

continue to be in strong demand in the coming years.  Please support HB 4112 AND 

the -3 amendment to sustain economic growth, address supply chain constraints, 

 lower costs for Oregonians, and create much-needed family-wage jobs across the 

state. Thank you.  

 

  


